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Date:_________________ 

 

 

 

Dear Title I Parent or Guardian: 

 

Enclosed you will find your child’s spring Progress Report, a Title I Parent Survey and a 

Title I Exit Form.  The Progress Report is for your records and outlines your child’s 

overall reading achievement at this point in the school year.  Please fill out the Parent 

Survey and return it to school with your child addressed to Diane Lockwood, Title I, on 

or before June 8, 2015.  Your responses are appreciated and will help us to best serve 

students in the future. 

 

The Exit Form is to confirm that as of _____________________ your child will no 

longer receive Title I services.  If your child has been attending Reading Class during 4th 

or 5th periods, he or she will be placed into another class for the remainder of the year.  

Also, ____________________ will be the last day of after school reading sessions. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.  It has been a pleasure to work with 

your children this year, and I hope you all have a wonderful summer! 

 

 

 

Diane Lockwood 

Title I – Reading 

dlockwood@norwood.k12.ma.us 

mailto:dlockwood@norwood.k12.ma.us

